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Steve Killen

From: Nick Williams
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 1:38 PM
To: Steve Killen
Cc: Gene Calvert (tkec.calvert@gmail.com)
Subject: RE: 244 and 250 S Dale
Attachments: 2021_06-16 Utilities Acceptance Letter.pdf

Steve,  
The 5-ft. wide sidewalk, curb and gutter, and pavement widening are shown on the Record Drawings below. 
All items need to be installed. 
 
“2. * designates items that have not been constructed per the date of this Record Drawing but are 
depicted as indicated on approved construction drawings for reference only.  
Sidewalks, Curb and gutter, and pavement widening to be constructed after lots are developed and 
driveway curb cuts are located.” 
 
 
Thank you, 

Nick Williams, P.E., CFM 
 

Director  
Public Works Department 
 

P: (254) 918-1223  
E: nwilliams@stephenvilletx.gov  
A: 298 W. Washington, Stephenville, TX 76401 
    

 
 

Subscribe to Meeting Notifications Here 

This e-mail contains the thoughts and opinions of Nick Williams and does not represent official City of Stephenville policy.  
Note to elected officials:  Please respond only to the sender of this message.   
Reply to all may result in a violation of the Texas Open Meetings Act. 
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From: Steve Killen <SKillen@stephenvilletx.gov>  
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 11:51 AM 
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To: Nick Williams <NWilliams@stephenvilletx.gov> 
Subject: 244 and 250 S Dale 
 
Nick, we have curb and gutter waiver applications at these properties.  Could you or Gene review and provide a 
recommendation? 
 
Thank you. 
 

Steve Killen 
 
Director 
Development Services 

 

 
      

P: (254) 918-1222 | C: (214) 677-8352 
E: skillen@stephenvilletx.gov 
    
 
 
 
Subscribe to Meeting Notifications Here 

This e-mail contains the thoughts and opinions of Steve Killen and does not 
represent official City of Stephenville policy.  
Note to elected officials:  Please respond only to the sender of this message.  Reply 
to all may result in a violation of the Texas Open Meetings Act. 

 
 


